
Walk and Wheels Wednesdays 

Pick-A-Path  
  Family Contest 
Enjoy the Walk to school together and enter to win one of 3 family prizes! 

Join Us June 1st, 8th, and 15th for some fun on the way to school. Walk to school 

with a parent, caregiver, uncle, aunt, sibling, cousin, grandparent, etc. Take a 

picture of the challenge and submit to:  southmeadowSC@hwdsb.on.ca or post 

directly to our Facebook page ‘South Meadow Chats” using #walknwheelsm for a 

chance to win a prize for your family! 

 

June 1st    Walking Feet 

Take a picture of your Family’s feet with the chalk feet – Whose is bigger? 

June 8th    I-spy  

How many chalk pictures did you find on your walk or ride to school? 

June 15th    Making Memories 

 Take a picture of a something you love to see or do on your way to school! 

 

Rules:  

- Only parents/caregivers of South Meadow can submit a photo 

- One entry per week/per family 

- If you submit a picture with a face, you are giving School Council permission to post it to social media 
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